
 

 

  JANUARY 4, 2022 
 

VPS Consulting Memo 

Extended Relief for Performance Testing 
Granted 
 

Summary 

On January 3, 2022, the FCC released an Order granting extended relief to carriers subject to the FCC’s 

performance testing requirements.  The relief applies to all carriers, both those in testing and pre-testing 

environments, and allows for them to test to 70% of their required USAC selected random locations instead of the 

full 100% for the first two quarters of 2022. 

While the FCC is allowing only 70% of the test locations to be tested for the first two quarters of 2022, they urge 

carriers to work to pre-test 100% of their sample as quickly as possible. 

For more information, please contact the following members of the Vantage Point Solutions team: 

For HUBB/PMM Assistance:  

Courtney Spears at (830) 895-7221, courtney.spears@vantagepnt.com  

Troy Eilts at (605) 995-1830, troy.eilts@vantagepnt.com  

Tammie Herrlein at (605) 990-1861, tammie.herrlein@vantagepnt.com 

Stephanie Griffin at (830) 895-7242, stephanie.griffin@vantagepnt.com  

For Network Testing Assistance:  

Andy Deinert at (605) 995-1765, andy.deinert@vantagepnt.com  

Nathan Weber at (605) 995-1747, nathan.weber@vantagepnt.com  
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